
 

 

 

Trilateral Science Slam in Berlin 

Russia – Germany – United States 

Tuesday, 19 June 2018, 20:00 - 22:00  

at Berlin’s legendary SO36 night club 

Hosted by the Deutsch-Russisches Forum e.V. and the German-American Fulbright Commission 

with the kind support of the German Federal Ministry of Education and Research 

 

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 

We are looking for six young scientists – two each from Germany, Russia, and the United States – in the 

fields of chemistry, physics or astronomy (other STEM subjects also welcome) to share their passion for 

science with a broad and intercultural audience at an unconventional and enjoyable evening event in 

an iconic Berlin venue. 

What is the Trilateral Science Slam? It’s a fun event with a succession of rapid-fire presentations of 

original research by young scientists in their native languages – on stage in front of a live audience. It 

is a chance to let personality shine in a 10-minute performance. Slammers deliver an exciting and 

approachable version of otherwise complex research. And they compete for the hearts and minds of 

the audience, whose applause determines the winner!  

What do you need? Original research in your area of expertise. The courage and joy to share your 

passion for science with the general public. You should be able to arrive in Berlin on Saturday, June 16 

and remain until Tuesday, June 19 to take part in coaching sessions and rehearsals prior to the slam. 

Applicants selected to participate in the slam will be provided round-trip travel to and accommodation 

in Berlin. 

How do you benefit? Personal coaching on presentation skills with experienced Science Slam show 

producers; close collaboration with a simultaneous interpreter; an audience for your own research and 

exposure to cutting-edge science; and networking with colleagues from other scientific fields and 

countries.  

The Trilateral Science Slam is part of the Fulbright-Cottrell Junior Faculty Professional Development 

Workshop taking place in Berlin from June 18 to 20. Slammers are welcome to attend the workshop. 

To apply and for more details on the Trilateral Science Slam and the workshop, please visit 

https://www.fulbright.de/fulbright-cottrell-workshop  

Deadline for applications: March 23, 2018 – extended to March 30! 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Sibylle Groß, gross@deutsch-russisches-forum.de (for Russian applicants) 

or 

Jamie Moore, specialprograms@fulbright.de (for German and American applicants) 

https://www.fulbright.de/fulbright-cottrell-workshop

